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To the committee on Energy and Environment 

Opposition to SB301 

Please do not allow the amendment of SB1589. 

Removing the ballast weight from the requirement allows wake boats that are 

specifically built to create large wakes, even when they don't use ballast. 

That's why they are called "wake" boats,  it's the hull design as well that helps them 

make large wakes when they are towing. 

Removing the ballast weight doesn't mean these boats won't make large wakes 

anyway. 

Please keep the regulations in place to protect the riverbanks and other users. 

-Kent 


